
The Young and Henderson Families would like to thank Chris and Nicole Ryder, Peter
and Barbara Trebotica, Tim Tetrick and everyone at the Ryder Stable for another wonderful year

of memories! And, of course, thank you “Put on a Show” for doing just that!

During the holiday season we are reminded of the blessings we all have received.
If you would like to share the gift of water this holiday season with disadvantaged

children please go to our website at www.aspringofhope.org
to make a donation and receive a free water bottle.

Thank you very much!

CLAUS ANDERSEN
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